
Statement from The Business 
Visits & Events Partnership

“The Business Visits & Events Partnership, 
and the entire events community, are deeply 

saddened by the passing of our beloved 
Monarch, Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II.

For over 70 years, Her Majesty has been at 
the centre of many of the United Kingdom’s 

most distinctive and memorable events, 
both sporting, political and ceremonial, all of 

which were greatly enhanced by her 
presence, grace and sense of occasion.

Our thoughts are with the Royal Family at 
this very sad time for our community and 

country.”


